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Clarificatory statement in response to news item on Fiji Broadcasting Corporation’s website 
 
 
In response to an article appearing today on Fiji Broadcasting Corporation’s website, FMF Foods 

Limited wishes to clarify that one of its subsidiaries, Biscuit Company of (Fiji) Ltd had experienced a 

significant reduction in export sales to Australia during the period Mar-May 2012 when compared 

with the same period last year. The drop was mainly in export of third party private label products to 

Australia, which have since returned to normal levels. Given the nature of the Company’s business 

which is strongly export orientated and order dependent, its workforce comprises a portion of fixed-

period contract employees that are engaged only during periods of high orders. Such workers are 

not engaged when the quantum of work does not warrant; the article cited ostensibly refers to such 

workers. From mid May 2012, the Company has re-engaged nearly 90% of these workers. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
By order of the Board 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Ram Bajekal 
Group CEO 
 
 
Suva: June 7, 2012 
 
 
 
 




